
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to the last half of the summer term.  We hope you had an 

enjoyable and restful holiday.  There will be lots going on in this last term, with 

the children spending some time with their new teacher to help with the 

transition to year 4, and the always exciting sports day. Our class assembly will 

be on Wednesday 23rd June.  We hope the children enjoy their last term in Year 

3.   

MATHS and ENGLISH 

We will consolidate everything we have been learning this year.  We are focusing 

on fractions for the first few weeks and then we will focus on multiplication and 

division. 

In English we will continue to look at comprehension and reading fluency.  In 

writing we will be covering different genres and looking at what the children are 

able to do independently. 

TOPIC 

This term our topic is Urban Pioneers.  This topic looks mainly at local history.  

We will be learning about the Anderson family of Lea and will visit Lea Park to 

see where the Anderson House once stood.  We will also compare maps of Lea 

Village in the past and Lea village today and see how it has changed over time. 

SCIENCE 

Our topic this term will be light and dark.  We will learn how light is reflected 

from surfaces and how shadows are formed and change.  We will also learn 

about the dangers of the sun and how we can protect our eyes. 

 

PE  

The children will continue to have PE on Monday afternoons 

which will be Archery with Coach Marc.   The children will also 

have an athletics session Thursday afternoons with Miss 

Stanton. 

 

 

 

 



Homework  

We will continue to hand out spellings, maths and English activities.  The hand in 

date for homework will be specified.  Please continue to hear your child read at 

home.  Please discuss new vocabulary with them and talk about the stories they 

are reading.  Please continue to practise and learn times tables at home.   

 

PSHE 

We will be completing our SRE PSHE sessions this term starting week beginning 

11th June. 

 

If you have any problems or any queries at any time, please don’t hesitate in 

coming in to see us. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Hill and Mrs Stanton 

 

 

 

 

 


